
Dear Chairman Prozanski and Members of the Committee: 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written comments in support of SB 638, legislation to ensure 
that dogs and cats used for research are adopted into loving homes after their term in research. As a 
long time animal advocate, I strongly encourage you to pass this bill. I think most Oregonians can agree 
that these heroic animals, who often endure pain and isolation during the research conducted on them, 
deserve a forever home filled with love and compassion at the end of their service. Please lend your 
voice and your vote in support of this important legislation. 

Respectfully, 

Courtney Dillard 
Portland 
 


